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Anthony Whealy 
Partner 
Mills Oakley 
PO Box H316 
Australia Square NSW 1215 
 

Our ref: RR_2018_SYDNE_001_00 
Your ref: ATBS/AJWS/3317419 

 
26 February 2019 
 
Attn: Ann Bowen  
 
 
Dear Mr Whealy 
 

Request for Rezoning Review 44-78 Rosehill Street, Redfern 
 
I refer to your letter of 13 February 2019 regarding your client’s request for the publication 
of certain material on the Independent Planning Commission’s (the Commission) website 
in relation to the rezoning review for 44-78 Rosehill Street, Redfern.  
 
The Commission has received a list of the documentation that your client wishes to be 
published on the website. The Commission notes that its website currently has a link to 
the Department of Planning and Environment’s project webpage which contains 
documents not related to your client’s proposed Voluntary Planning Agreement (VPA). For 
ease of access, the Commission has published the same documents on its website. 
 
The Commission will also publish relevant VPA related material and a copy of your client’s 
VPA offer (dated 9 August 2018) on its website. Furthermore, a copy of your letter dated 
13 February 2019 and this reply will be published on the website.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Andrew McAnespie 
Senior Planning Officer 
Independent Planning Commission NSW 
 
 
 
 


